
 

Invites you to an information sharing session about  

M-22 Bridge over the Platte River  
 

When:  Thursday, February 20, 2014 from 4:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
Where:   Lake Township Hall  

5153 Scenic Hwy M-22 Honor, MI  
 

  
 

• View plans for upcoming work planned on M-22 over the Platte River, north of Platte Lake by the 
Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT).  Agency representatives and the project Contractor will 
be available to discuss this planned construction one-on-one with the public.  

  

• Work is currently scheduled to begin in 2014. This project includes replacing the existing bridge and road 
approach work, sidewalks and decorative railings.  

 

• Traffic will be maintained using a temporary signal. Access to adjacent properties will be accommodated 
at all times.   

 

• For more information on this project contact MDOT: Traverse City Transportation Service Center (TSC) 
(231) 941-1986 or 888-457-MDOT  

    
Special Accommodations: Please contact Gary Niemi at 888-457-6368 at least two days in advance.  


